
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

3 years of pay at half 
the rate of inflation? 
 

Sign our petition and support the 
campaign for a fair pay award for 
NHS staff. 
 

We the undersigned believe NHS staff deserve a fair pay award. The three-year pay deal imposed by 
the Government is a real pay cut for staff, awarding annual increases that amount to barely half of a 
rapidly growing rate of inflation. This is unfair - 7.99% over 3 years is poor reward for staff who 
deliver vital health care services to patients, service users and local communities. It will cause long-
term damage to the morale of NHS staff.  
At a time when people are experiencing significant rises in living costs they cannot avoid, the 
Government should urgently re-open pay negotiations with the trade unions. 

 We say 'Cut NHS Pay - No Way!' 
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Please complete and return to Amanda Cass, Unite Health Sector, 33-37 Moreland Street, London, EC1V 8HA 


